
  Glencross 
 

Box 1719 Morden, MB  R6M 1B5 PH:822-3864 

www.glencrosschurch.com 

I will sing of the mercies 

of the LORD forever; 

With my mouth will I 

make known Your 

faithfulness to all 

generations. 
Psalm 89:1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call to Worship 
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Special No 

Jessica & Bradyn 
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Teachers 
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"Call to Faithfulness" 
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Electric Piano 

Vanessa Wieler 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Morning Worship Service Sept 8, 2013 

You are invited to a Celebration of Thanksgiving in honour of 

Tina Gerbrandt's 80th Birthday on Sunday, September 8th at 

2:30 p.m. at Morden EMM Church. Short program at 3 p.m., 

faspa and visiting to follow. 

MCC hopes to provide 

school kits for the many 

refugee children from 

Syria this fall.  Can you 

help?  Here is a list of 

supplies a receiving box 

is in the church foyer.  
Abe & Joyce Elias 

 

School Kit Contents: 

� 4 spiral or perforated 
notebooks 

(8 ½ x 10 ½ in and 70 
sheets) 

� 8 unsharpened pencils 

� 1 ruler (flat, flexible 
plastic; indicating both 30 

cm & 12 in) 

� 12 colored pencils 
(in packaging) 

� 1 large pencil eraser 
 

School kits are 

distributed in a useful 

double drawstring cloth 

bag (11inx16in).  You may 

sew the bag yourself, 

request bags from an 

MCC collection center, 

or donate contents that 

we will place in a bag. 

Wedding announcement 
Jessica Marie Dyck, daughter of 

Jake and Anna Dyck , and  
Bradyn Paul Loewen, the son 
of Lin and Louise Loewen, are 
planning on being married 

September 13th 2013. 

Mennonite Church 

The Glencross 75th anniversary 

cookbook and history book are 

available to purchase for $10 

ea.  DVD’s $5. Please contact Nettie 

Wiebe or Joyce Elias to purchase any 

of these items. 



♥ BABY DEDICATION♥ 

♥ Jaden Andrew Schulz  
Parents Andreas & Rita 
Schulz 

♥ Jadah Quinn Wolfe  
Parents Russ & Shawna 
Wolfe 

♥ Tessa Hope Friesen  
Parents Nathan & Rose 
Friesen 

♥ Tyson Matthew Klassen 
Parents Matt & Jenn 
Klassen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Events 
Tues Sept 10

th
 - 

Council mtg 
 

Wed Sept 11
th
 -  

Youth Bible Study 

7:30-10pm @ Glencross 

Grades 7-12 
 

Thurs Sept 12
th
 -

Ladies exec meeting 

@7:30 pm @ church. 
 

Next Sunday – Teen 

Challenge will be at 

Glencross for the 

morning worship 

service. 
 

Take note 
Communion Service – 
Sunday Sept. 22 
 

→ Youth Leaders wanted 
We are looking for a male 

and female youth leader to 

join our team. If you are 

interested please speak with 

Pastor Trevor 
 

→ Glencross College and 
Career 

We are looking into starting up a 

college and career ministry at 

Glencross for adults aged 18-25 

If you are interested in being a 

part of this please speak to 

Pastor Trevor, or email him 

(trevorkfleming@gmail.com) 

We are looking at starting up 

this program later in September. 

Coming up 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Providence University 

College-We would like to 

extend a warm invitation to 

our annual Harvest Festival 

Banquet on Sept 27th and 28th, 

2013.  If you have any 

questions or to register for 

complimentary tickets, please 

contact Lindsey Post at 

(204)433-7488 ext 301 or at 

lindsey.post@prov.ca  

 

Missionaries of the week: Marsden & Mandy Giesbrecht, Working 

with: Northern Canada Evangelical Mission, Position: Church Planting, 

Home Church: Sutherland Evangelical Church 

Ladies Fellowship Kick-off 
Supper at “A Rocha” near Pembina 

Valley Bible Camp 
Date: Tues, Sept 17 @6:30pm, 

Cost: $10 
 

The ladies that signed up for this 
event in spring have been 

contacted;  we have space for a 
few more so if you had not signed 
up in spring and are interested in 
joining us please talk to Vicki 
Hoeppner or Marian Redekopp. 

 
We will be carpooling.  For those 
who would like to meet at the 

church, please be at church ready 
to leave by 5:45pm Contact 
person–Marian Redekopp 

(331-1373). 
Those who would like to leave 
from Morden please meet at the 

Co-op store parking lot 
@5:45pm Contact person–Vicki 

Hoeppner(822-3865). 

Courses for Parents & 

Professionals, Fall 2013 in 

Winkler.  Vital Connection 
(Sept 24-Nov 12), Making 
Sense of Anxiety (Sept 26-Oct 
17), Making Sense of Attention 
Problems (Oct 24-Nov 14). 
 
Course outlines can be found at 
www.neufeldinstitute.com/courses  
Registration info available at 
www.edenhealthcare.ca or contact 
Terry at terry.rechope@gmail.com 

Come enjoy Pembina 

Valley Bible Camp. Meet 
full time staff,  hang out 

with counsellors and camp 

mates, or experience the 
Valley for the first time.        

Sunday Sept. 15th 

Grounds open 2 - 9pm.  

Free camp skills 2 - 6pm. 
BBQ by donation at the 

dining hall starting at 

6:30pm. 
For more info contact the 

camp office @ 204.246.2008 

or 

info@pembinavalleybiblecamp

.com Donations welcomed. 
No pets. 
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